
Submitter: Joshua  Lucas 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose SB210. Oregon continues to help lead the way in voter turnout. A 

large part of this is because of our vote by mail. This bill is only being proposed 

because of some unfounded/unsupported allegations of voter fraud. Keep this 

wonderful voter right in place, and let's continue give our Oregon citizens the best 

and easiest way to be heard.  


